IMPORTANT SPACE WORKING GROUP Notes of the meeting held via Zoom



Friday 29 January 2021 at 3:30 pm



Attending: Mrs D Dolley (Chairman), Mrs E Mountford. Mrs S Green, Mr S Williams, Mr W Mack, Mr G Hogan, Mrs Y Scriven (clerk)

- 1. DD reported that the NP Steering Group were very pleased with the work of this Group and thanked everyone for their efforts. The proposed format of the Important Green Spaces for inclusion in the NP was extremely good and should be used for all the sites.
- 2. Discussions had taken place with the County Archaeologist who had provided information on what historical information they could provide and costs. DD would ask for more information and would make recommendations to the Steering Group for approval.
- 3. An example of the format and description of each site had been circulated and it was agreed to complete the same for each site. DD asked if anyone had any specific information about any of the sites to let her know ASAP. GH would calculate approximate sizes of sites in hectares. SW said that The Green should be marked as a 'recreational area'.
- 4. A map of the Harvington Conservation Area had been circulated which showed the original boundaries as shown in the Character Appraisal, and the proposed extension to that area. EM was asked to provide justification for the proposed extension.
- 5. The map for the Chaddesley Corbett Conservation Area was taken from the Character Appraisal and included Important Spaces. A similar map would be required to include additional areas identified.
- 6. It was anticipated that the draft NP would be consulted on in April 2021 so completion of work on Important Spaces would be required ASAP. Photographs of the sites were still required.
- 7. DD would approach Worcestershire Wildlife Trust about Wildlife Corridors and Biodiversity.
- 8. Next meeting Friday 5 February at 3:30 pm

Y Scriven

1.2.21

